
PEC APP 3/25 

ATTENTION PARENTS 

ANY STUDENT entering North Carolina 

Public Schools for the FIRST TIME, including 

Kindergartners, are REQUIRED to PROVIDE 

DOCUMENTATION OF A HEALTH 

ASSESSMENT. 

 

 
No Insurance?  No  Provider? We can   help! 

Please be advised that there may be a fee associated with the health assessment 
services provided. Appointments for the required health assessment may also be 

available with your child’s primary care physician. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

High Point University @  

High Point Health Dept. 

501 E Green Dr., High Point  

336-641-3245 

 

 

 

 
 

  When making the appointment, ask for 
   the Referral Coordinator at either location                 

1046 E. Wendover Ave., Greensboro 
              336-272-1050 ext. 2263 

606 N. Elm St., High Point  
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